
Have you moved in 
the past three years? 
Has your address or 
contact info changed? 

Make sure your health 
coverage moves with you. 

Take a moment today to confirm that the Alaska Division of Public 
Assistance has the correct mailing address and phone number on file so 
they can contact you in case of any changes to your Medicaid coverage.

The Division of Public Assistance will contact you when you need to 
take steps to renew your Medicaid coverage. 

Don’t miss any important updates. 

Call 1-800-478-7778 or email hss.dpa.offices@alaska.gov to update 
your contact information today. 

Language interpreter provided at no cost. Accommodation available upon request. TDD: Alaska Relay, 711.
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